
 
 

 
 

8 JANUARY 2019 

 

 

 

IN RESPONSE TO MEDIA QUERIES IN RELATION TO  

MR LEE HSIEN YANG’S FACEBOOK POST OF 7 JANUARY 2019 

 

 

 The matter has been referred to the Law Society in accordance with the 

law, and consistent with how the Attorney-General’s Chambers (“AGC”) has 

handled other cases of alleged professional misconduct by lawyers. 

 

2 There will be a full hearing before the Disciplinary Tribunal appointed by 

the Chief Justice. Ms Lee Suet Fern can put forward her case before the Tribunal, 

in accordance with the Legal Profession Act. 

 

3 AGC therefore does not propose to comment any further on the merits of 

the matter. We would also like to remind all parties to be mindful not to prejudice 

the proper hearing of the matter. 

 

 

 

##### 

 

 

 

 

ATTORNEY-GENERAL’S CHAMBERS 

MEDIA AND COMMUNICATIONS UNIT 



 

For queries, please contact: 

 

Ms Dawn Ang 

Senior Manager 

Tel: 6908 9448 

Email: dawn_ang@agc.gov.sg 

 

Ms Lai Xue Ying 

Manager 

Tel: 6908 3067 

Email: lai_xue_ying@agc.gov.sg 
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